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Request For Time Extension 

Request for Time Extension 
On November 23, 2021, the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) issued an Action 

Request due on December 23, 2021, to the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) to review 

and make a recommendation on Mountain Sewer Corporation’s (Mountain Sewer) application to 

expand its service area.   

The Division issued a Data Request to Mountain Sewer on November 29, 2021, seeking 

additional information regarding its application.  The Division spoke to Mountain Sewer’s 

representatives on December 14, 2021, to discuss the status of the Data Request and was 

informed that due to the holidays, Mountain Sewer needs additional time to coordinate with its 

engineering firm to adequately respond to the Data Request. To give Mountain Sewer time to 

confer with its engineering firm and the Division time to review the Data Request response, the 
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Division will file its recommendation no later than January 28, 2022.  Therefore, the Division 

requests the Commission to extend the due date to January 28, 2022. 

Cc: J. Craig Smith, jcsmith@SHutah.law  
Donald N. Lundwall, dlundwall@SHutah.law 
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